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City of Detroit  

 
  

JAMES E. TATE JR. 
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEMPORE  

DISTRICT 1   

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Brian Vosburg, Director, Detroit Brownfield Redevelopment Authority  

THRU: Planning and Economic Development Standing Committee 

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: Tuesday March 28, 2023 

RE: Audit of Expired Brownfield Plan Credits in the City of Detroit 

 

 

Following the vote in Formal Session on Tuesday, March 28, 2023, to approve the termination of the 

Brownfield Plan for the Detroit Life Building, located at 2210 Park Avenue, I am respectful 

requesting the Detroit Brownfield Redevelopment Authority (DBRA) to perform an audit to 

investigate other sites in the City of Detroit with Brownfield Plan credits that have expired and will 

expire by 2033. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact my Policy Analyst, Jai Singletary, at 

jai.singletary@detroitmi.gov. 
 

Thank you, 
 

 

CC: Honorable Council Members 

Mr. Malik Washington, Mayor’s Office 
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